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Date: May 5, 2022 
 
To:  LOCSD Board of Directors. General Manager Ron Munds 
 
From: Troy Gatchell, Director 
 
Subject: Agenda Item 5G – 05/05/2022 Board Meeting 
  LOCAC Meeting 04/28/2022 Report   
 
Community Reports were given with nothing notable  
 
LOCAC asked Highway Patrol to continue with speed signs around Monarch 
 
Bruce Gibson was unable to attend but there were discussions around 
responding to the Coastal Commissions letter.  The planning department will 
respond shortly.  
 
CSD Report was given.  Comments below: 

1. Both LOCAC council and public comment was given about putting in a 
sidewalk as part of the Dog park project 

2. LOCAC mentioned possible grant money from the county for community 
projects and LOCAC is looking for a lead agency. Ron asked for them to 
follow-up with him.  

3. There were questions about CSD plan for outside water resources. Ron 
responded about the possibility of connecting into Morro Bay’s state water 
resources.  

 
LOCAC discussed their upcoming election and filing district vacancies.  
 
LOCAC will also have a Town Hall at the Red Barn May 1st from 2PM to 5PM. 
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